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HB 2295  Licensure for Anesthesiology Assistants in Oregon

Representing the Oregon Society of Anesthesiologists (OSA)
Calling for SUPPORT of HB2295

Professional Summary:

Medical School and Residency OHSU

Teaching UC San Francisco

Clinical Practice Legacy Emanuel Hospital, Portland, OR X 40 yrs
Volunteer Missions with Project HOPE * 8 missions @ 2 months each

Oregon Medical Board (OMB) 2 terms

Oregon Society of Anesthesiologists Delegate/Director/Officer
American Society of Anesthesiologists District Director, Officer
OMA, MSMP member

Current: Serving on the Common Credentialing Advisory Committee
Implementation for OREGON SB 604 (Sen. Bates)

PASSAGE OF HB 2295....

IMPORTANT TO ADDRESS THE CURRENT AND FUTURE
MANPOWER SHORTAGE IN OREGON AS QUALIFED
ANESTHESIA PRACTITIONEERS RETIRE, THE CCO’S GROW
AND TO MEET THE TRIPLE AIM.

THERE IS STRONG SUPPORT FROM THE OSA, OMA, OMB and
SURGICAL COMMUNITY. THE AA IS SIMILAR TO THE PA, WHO
WORKS UNDER THE “SUPERVISION” OF A PHYSICIAN AT ALL
TIMES.



